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BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY 

 
 
 
COMMUNITY RELATIONS 
 
Soliciting on School Premises 
 
The Board of Education is strongly opposed to soliciting by commercial entities on 
school premises.  The Board recognizes that certain activities may be required as an 
outgrowth of school programs or school organizations, such as the purchase of 
yearbooks, class rings, and caps and gowns.  Consequently, the Board will allow certain 
commercial entities to solicit business on school premises with the prior approval of the 
Superintendent or Superintendent’s designee. 
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